
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC OFFICIALS  

ATTENDING THE  

DOWNTOWN SIGNAGE COMMITTEE 

ON 

TUESDAY, MAY 23, 2017 

 

The Public is Hereby Noticed that members of the City Council will be attending 

the Downtown Signage Committee meeting on Tuesday, May 23, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. 

at the Government Center, Public Works Conference Room, 115 East Washington 

Street; Bloomington, IL 61701, to provide feedback on the Committee’s proposed 

new graphic tagline.  

 

Please feel free to contact the Administrative Office at (309) 434-2210 from 8:00 

AM to 5:00 PM should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice. 

 

 

      

Cherry L. Lawson, C.M.C. 

City Clerk 

 

Posted:    

 

   


